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One Dead After Officer-Involved Shooting in Leavenworth
LEAVENWORTH, Kan. (AP) - Police say a suspect was fatally shot in
Leavenworth as an officer was investigating a vehicle theft.
 
Leavenworth police Chief Patrick Kitchens says the officer had responded
Tuesday night to the theft report in the 17-hundred block of Rose Street. The
officer was at the scene about 10 minutes before reporting that shots had been
fired. Kitchens says other officers then responded and that the suspect was
pronounced dead.
 
Kitchens provided no other details, including the name and race of the suspect.
He directed further questions to the Kansas Bureau of Investigation, which is
reviewing the shooting. The KBI didn't immediately return a phone message from
The Associated Press.
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